
From: Nate Steiner <steinnate@gmail.com>  
Sent: Saturday, April 15, 2023 11:50 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Plymouth road UMCU 
 
 
Hello,   
 
   My name is Nathaniel Steiner a d I am a father of 2 living on prairie street where the proposed UMCU on 
Plymouth road and prairie is located. I am emailing to ask that you not reconsider UMCU's proposal on 
Tuesday. Their plan does not align with the A2 zero initiative, and there are already so many single story 
banks on Plymouth road. Not to mention this bank will no longer be waling accessible to a bus route for its 
patrons, so they will not be required to drive. We do not need more banks on our end of town, we need 
something more vibrant for the community. Thank you. 
 
Nathaniel Steiner  
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